From: Haji-Ismail, Zenab Zenab.Haji-lsmail@camden.gov.uk
Subject: FW:[Fwd:]
Date: 6 April 2016 at 17:02
To: Planning DCMail@camden.gov.uk

Zenab Haji-Ismail
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 3270

From: bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk [mailto:bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk]
Sent: 06 April 2016 17:02

To: Haji-lsmail, Zenab

Subject: [Fwd: ]

Original Message
Subject:

From: bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk
Date: Wed, April 6, 2016 4:57 pm

To: zenab.haji-ismail@camden.gov.uk

Re : 2016/1321/P 100 Avenue Road

We wish to join in the objections put forward by the Elsworthy Residents Association to Essential Living's request to lift the condition
imposed by the Inspector regarding the necessity for detailed plans for the foundations to be submitted before any work starts on site.

The foundations needed are complex and absolutely critical and must be agreed by Camden Council, before any work, including
demolition is started on site.

For Belsize Conservation Area Advisory Committee Belsize - Elsworthy - Parkhill & Upper Park.
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